
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: UPAA/P /M/ECM /2025/L-266                                   Sunday, 24 August 2025 

The President 

Meerut Architects Association 

Constituent Chapter of UP Architects Association 

Respected Madam, 

Subject: Request for Confirmation to Host the 80th Executive Council Meeting of UP 

Architects Association 

I extend warm greetings on behalf of the Uttar Pradesh Architects Association (UPAA). 

As resolved during the 34th General Body Meeting held at Hapur on 17th August 2025, it 

was proposed and agreed upon by the house that the 80th Executive Council Meeting (ECM) of 

the association be graciously hosted by the Meerut Architects Association. 

The Executive Council Meetings hold great significance as they provide a platform for collective 

deliberations, decision-making, and setting the course for the future endeavors of our association. 

Considering the vibrant professional community and active participation of the architects of 

Meerut, your chapter stands as an ideal host for this prestigious event. 

We, therefore, request you to kindly confirm your acceptance of this responsibility and share with 

us the tentative dates and venue details at the earliest convenience. This will enable us to initiate 

the necessary preparations and issue formal communication to all members across the state. (The 

tentative proposed month for convening the meeting is November 2025). 

We remain confident that, under your able leadership, the 80th ECM will be conducted with 

distinction and will mark yet another milestone in the journey of UPAA. 

With sincere regards and appreciation for your continued support, 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 
Ar. Akshat Garg 
General Secretary 
UP Architects Association 


